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In reply, refer to: Project No. 10856 
 
September 29, 2016 

 
Mr. Jason Kreuscher 
Vice President, Operations 
Renewable World Energies, LLC 
100 South State Street, P.O. Box 264 
Neshkoro, WI 54960 
 
Re: Penstock Vacuum Breaker Installation 

Au Train Hydroelectric Project (P-10856) 
 
Dear Mr. Kreuscher: 

 
 We have completed our review of July 15, 2016 Progress Report for the 
installation of the penstock vacuum breakers at your Au Train Hydroelectric Project (P-
10856).  The new vacuum breakers were installed since the old vacuum breakers failed 
this past winter leading to a collapse of the penstock.  You are reminded the proper 
winter protection should be installed and monitored to reduce the potential of the new 
vacuum breakers from also failing. 
 

Please contact me at (312) 596-4430 or Mr. Peter Chapman, P.E. at (312) 596-
4446 if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

John A. Zygaj, P.E. 
Regional Engineer 
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